SHORELINE ACCESS AND PARKING COMMITTEE
March 6, 2012
Meeting was called to order at 5:00pm at the Town Hall.
In attendance: Tony Gonsalves, Chair, Mitch Klein, Richard Graham, Linda Cheshire
Minutes from January 4 meeting were approved.
Agenda for March 6 meeting was adopted.
OLD BUSINESS:
1. Fort Fisher Blvd. Parking spaces have been relined.
2. “P” signs have been installed on K Avenue
3. TDA involvement for Parking map is ongoing
4. Joe Eakes Park Completed, waiting for installation of lights

5. Coral Parking plans, Tony has met with DOT waiting for ATT approval for entrance
on K

6. Beach sign Count at CAMA locations ongoing

7. Withers and Ravenel will do Coral Parking map when ATT approval for entrance has
been received

8. Waiting for encroachment process for new parking on K. Nancy to send.
9. Tony brought up the additional crosswalk for M Ave in the DOT meeting

10. SLAP committee needs 2 more members. Tony spoke with Jim Dugan about
joining SLAP.

NEW BUSINESS:

1. Lanier has presented paid parking proposal to Town Council

2. Accomplishments for 2011 are complete

3. Goals for 2012 to be submitted. Will request $5,000 for SLAP budget

4. Elaine Eisberg passed away at home after a long illness. SLAP committee extends
their deepest sympathy to Elaine’s family

5. CAMA Grant: Public Beach and Coastal Waterfront Access Grant Project



Tony and Richard will compile a list of SLAP projects to be submitted to Nancy for this
grant application.

6. Town Council has eliminated term requirements for all town ADHOC committees

The meeting was adjourned at 6:00pm. The next scheduled meeting will be on April 3,
2012.

Minutes respectfully submitted by:

Linda Cheshire



